
 
 

 

 
 

Admission Information Session 
 

Thursday, October 2, 6:30 PM* 

 

Calle 70A No. 4 - 41 

Bogotá 

 

Learn about NYU’s innovative LL.M. programs by attending 

this evening event with Lauren Goslin, Associate Director of 

Graduate Admissions, and a panel of recent alumni. 

 
*Attendance is limited and advanced registration is required. 
Prospective students must register online before September 29 indicating 

they wish to attend the Bogotá Session, and receive confirmation from 

Graduate Admissions.  

 

NYU Law is grateful to Brigard & Urrutia Abogados for hosting this 

event and the reception that follows. 


